
                                                     
 

 
 

School Year 2024-2025 
Re-registration   

  
Dear parents, 
 
In order to organize the 2024-2025 school year, please fill out the following form and submit it to 
admin@academieprovidence.ca no later than December 15, 2023 
 
 
1.  Name & First Name   : 

 
a) Re-registration of my child /my children for the 2024-2025 school year :  Yes  ;     No    
  If yes, his First Name/their First Name : 
1st child  
2d child   
3th child   
4th child  
b)  Registration a sister or a brother for my child/my children for the 2024-2025 school year 
  

His/Her First Name: _____________________His/Her Birthday: ______________________  
 

 
 
 
2. A deposit of $1000 per child on his 2024-2025 schooling will be charged to your FreshBooks account. 
Please, pay it before January 31, 2024 
Methods of payment 
1. Online via Plastiq: https://request.plastiq.com/pay-academie-providence (fees apply) 
2. Interac e-Transfer – Security question: Academie, Answer : Providence (No fees apply 
    E-mail:  admin@academiprovidence.ca 
 
 
 
  
3. After January 31, 2024, no deposit of $1000 by child for 2024-2025 School Year will be cancelled.   
 
 
 
 
Name & last name (Tutors) Signature Date 
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